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Thursday 11th April 2024 
 
PTFA Information  
 
Moor First School have recently put together a new PTFA group. This includes several parents and staff. 
While there are many members working as a team within the PTFA we would like to introduce those 
who have taken on key roles:  
 
Chair on the PTFA- Philippa Carr 
Vice Chair- Kylie Cottrell  
Treasurer- Craig Brookes  
Social Media- Mark Elliot/Rachael Downing 
Secretary- Alex Curgenven-Lindley  
 
We have already had a couple of meetings, set up a PTFA Facebook page and had a stall at the Biddulph 
Moor Village Hall Easter Eggstravaganza event. We wished to let you all know that an amazing £388.65 
was raised at the event for the school!  
 
There are three more exciting school fundraising events coming up before the end of the summer term 
which we would love to see you all at.  
 
26th May- Music festival at The Rose and Crown Pub.  
 
14th June- School summer fayre. 
 
School Disco (Date TBC). 
 
More details on these events will follow in the upcoming weeks. 
 
Our aim within the PTFA during these events is to raise as much money as possible to allow the 
purchase of valuable resources for the children; we are always open to hear suggestions on what you as 
parents and children believe would be beneficial resources to add via the email below.  
 
Many thanks  
Moor First PTFA  
moorfirst.school_pta@hotmail.com  
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